
Puffins Weekly Overview 2025                            

Term 4 Week 4 
Here we go – again it’s been such 
a very busy week in school – I am 
going to make this another short 

overview!  

Out TRIP to Wildwood was 
fabulous! Watch this space for 
details of our summer term trip 
soon… 

Friday, 21st  
March  

This week we have been learning about … 

English 
Class Reader: We are still enjoying ‘The Reptile Room’ by Lemony Snicket.  

Grammar – prepositions and fronted adverbials 

Writing ‘Viking Village’ present tense description and past tense trip recount 

Spelling focus: list 23 – words that are adverbs of manner 

Maths 
Times Tables 

       Fractions – we have finally finished this topic! 

• Converting between improper fractions and mixed numbers 

• Adding and subtracting fractions and mixed numbers       

Other 
Curriculum 
Areas 

• History – Viking life 

• Science – how do we hear? 
• RE – Why do Christians call the day Jesus died ‘Good Friday’? 

• Inter House Music Competition! 

News and 
reminders 
Spelling shed 
words this 
week:  

I hope the children have enjoyed a typical Barham multi-event with Red Nose 

Day and Inter-House Music on the same day! 

 

Spring Music Evening 

Thank you to those who have signed up to perform at the concert next 

Tuesday night. You are in for a treat! It’s not too late for the children to say 

they can come – and hopefully you parents too: do come if you possibly can, 

it’s such a joyful evening celebrating our clever, creative children! 

Monday’s cornet lesson will be an important chance to practise with Mr 

Hughes. Do also think about whether you’d like to sign up for individual or 

group continuer cornet lessons next term. 

Good luck to those who have Becca’s Drumming Performance next week too! 

 

Next week we’ll do the PIRA reading and PUMA Maths Spring Assessment 

tests. We’re all getting tired – full water bottles and playtime fruit/veg snacks 

followed by healthy lunches, will really help your child through the day! 

 

The children enjoyed seeing Miss Miles on Thursday afternoon. She will be 

back teaching the class next Wednesday for the day. 

 


